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State of New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection 

Robert C. Shinn, Jr. 
Commissioner 

Division of Environmental Safety, Health, 
and Analytical Programs 

Radiation Protection Programs 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 

,.----

CN 415 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0415 

Tel (609) 987-2032 
Fax (609) 987-6354 

September 20, 1994 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Salem Generating Stations 
Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-311 
Request to Amend the Facility Operating.License 
License Change Request 94-15 

The subject request was submitted to the NRC by Public Service 
Electric and Gas on August 8, 1994. The request proposes an 
editorial change to the Technical Specifications to revise a 
reference to the emergency diesel generator fuel oil storage tanks. 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection's Bureau 
of Nuclear Engineering (BNE) has reviewed the request in accordance 
with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91(b) and has no comments. 

Please contact Rich Pinney at (609) 987-2086 or Suren Singh at 
(609) 987-2039 if you need further information. 

Sincerely, 

·1~ 

Kent W. Tosch, Manager 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
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c~: J. Lipoti 
N.J. DEP 

D. Chawaga 
NRC Region 1 State Liaison Officer 

c. Marschall 
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector 

J. Stone 
NRC Project Manager 

F. Thomson 
PSE&G 
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